These notes were taken during the AARMS Summer School, which took
place from June to July 2019. One of the courses covered g-series, with a
focus on how they come up in number theory, combinatorics, and analysis.
The course alternated between two themes: number theory/combinatorics and
analysis. These two sets of notes cover Chapter 10 and parts of Chapter 11 of
the textbook used for the reading seminar.



